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Dear Parent/Carer  

As we have continued to enjoy the September autumnal sunshine 
over the past couple of weeks, it has been a real pleasure getting to 
know more of you and your children. I am slowly getting there with 
names! 

On Friday 13th September, we held a poetry assembly during which 
each class performed a poem linked to the ‘Journey’ book and 
promoted the theme of ‘belonging’. It was wonderful to see the 
courage that the children showed in getting up in front of the school 
and performing their class poem 

Thank you to those of you who voted for their preferred social media 
platform…the overwhelming result was for Facebook so we will 
continue to post pictures from learning and life at the academy as 
well as useful messages. 

Lastly, please join us next THURSDAY (26th Sept) at 8:30am on the 
playground for wake n shake with Mr Treloar and Mrs Downs! 

Mrs Georgie Tinker 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

 

This month’s 
value is respect 

Well-being 

Every Tuesday our Education 
Mental Health Practitioner will be 
joining us at HMA to work 
alongside us ensuring we are 
promoting and supporting the 
mental health of our children and 
families. Say hello to her on the 
playground! 
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Reminders 

A polite reminder please to adults driving to school to drop 
off their children: it is important to NOT park on zigzag 
lines as they are there to keep our children safe. By 
showing respect to these road safety rules, we are making 
sure we all live our school values and are role models to 
our children. 

Please remember to inform our office team of any changes 
in personal details so we can keep our records up-to-date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is the start of a chapter for HMA and that 
includes our re-launch of the PTA. The PTA 
helps to create a sense of community and 
belonging among parents, teachers, and 
students. By bringing everyone together for 
common goals and activities, the PTA fosters a 
supportive and inclusive environment where 
everyone feels valued and connected. 

Our first meeting is Tuesday 24th September at 
9am in school and we would welcome anyone 
who is interested in supporting in any way 
possible, be it helping out at discos or sharing 
fundraising ideas! 

The PTA plays a crucial role in supporting school 
initiatives and addressing the unique needs of 
Herons’ Moor Academy and helps to ensure that 
our school has the resources and support it 
needs to succeed. 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

Attendance 

Consistent attendance is crucial for your child’s 
academic success and overall development: 

Punctuality: please ensure your child arrives at 
school on time every day. 

Absences: if your child is unwell or unable to 
attend school, kindly inform the school office by 
8:30am 

Appointments: whenever possible, schedule 
medical appointments outside of school hours 
to minimize disruptions to your child’s learning. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in 
helping us maintain a productive and engaging 
learning environment for all students. 
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Academy Council 

An academy council plays a crucial role in the 
governance and oversight of an academy. It provides 
advice, support and constructive criticism to help the 
academy achieve its goals. We are in need of 2 parent 
academy councillors to join the group; if you are 
interested, please email our operations manager: 
shane.hawkings@clf.uk   
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